To Our Families,

Thank you very much for your continued patience as we navigate through these changing times. As numerous

businesses across the state approach their re-opening dates, we too are eager to get back to work serving our
community with quality gymnastics and child care services.

Please excuse the delay in our communication as we formulate our re-opening policies and procedures. We

are taking our decision to re-open very seriously and understand the high standard our families have come to expect.
With that in mind, we have been hard at work implementing numerous physical and procedural changes designed to
provide our families with a safe transition back to normal.

Our facility has undergone a virtual transformation.

We have upgraded to an online account management system. Families can now manage their accounts
remotely and hopefully reduce the number of needed interactions.

We have completely rebuilt our website to streamline communication and provide a better overall experience.
We have a new email: info@DudziaksGymnastics.com

Our facility has undergone a physical transformation.

We have cleaned and sanitized our facility in it’s entirety.

We are in the middle of upgrading to touchless fixtures in all of our bathrooms.

We have installed hand sanitizing stations through the gymnasium.

We have renovated our Maine Office to reflect our clean new approach.

We have completely renovated our playground shed to better assist in new outdoor activities and sanitation.

Our facility has undergone a procedural transformation.

We will be instituting a new flow of traffic to our parking lot for drop off and pick-up (similar to when we host
meets). Families will have the option to “drive-thru” drop off close to our facility, or choose to park in our “Back”
parking lot and walk their athletes to the door. Camp drop-off will be done outside by our main entrance.

To enter our facility, 6ft marks will be made on the ground outside and inside to keep adequate distance
between participants when entering.

Inside, students will place items on hooks and in cubbies, wash or sanitize their hands, then proceed to their
own designated space on the floor and wait for the start of their class.

Social distancing and cleaning will be done frequently throughout practice.

Following practice, students will exit similarly to arrival. Exiting and pick-up will be done through the “M&M
Preschool door” located at the front of the building.

Student masks are optional, but not recommended during exerise.

All coaches will have a mask on hand to use if social distancing requires it.

At this time we’re discouraging parental viewing as we must adhere to capacity limits. We’ve adequately
staffed to assist with our additional procedures.

We’re always available for assistance and feedback from our families. Please let us know how we can better

your experience with us. Send us an email at info@DudziaksGymnastics.com and we’ll be happy to help.

Counting down the days!
DG Staff
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